
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

 

 
 

 
20th June 2024  

Classes for September 
We have our Transition Day on Wednesday 3rd July where each child will meet their new class teacher for September. 
Each year in West Sussex on the first Wednesday in July our Year 6 children spend a day at the secondary school they 
are moving on to in September. We are looking forward to hearing our Year 6s' news when they have made their visits! 
This gives us the chance to allow all children in Early Years - 5 to move to their next classroom for the morning and meet 
their new class teacher and Learning Support Assistant. 
Please see the box below which shows where each current year group is going to in September.  Your child will be told 
which class they are going to today.  A welcome page showing additional photos of each classroom will be on the 
website next week, should you wish to share this with your child. 

 

Classes for September 2024  
 

Current 
Class 

New 
Class 

Name 
of 
Teacher 

Year 
Group 

Start 
and 
finish 
times 

Current 
Class 

New 
Class 

Name 
of 
Teacher 

Year 
Group 

Start 
and 
finish 
times 

 Oak Mrs  
Bray 
Mrs 
Reene 
 

EYS 8.40am 
3.00pm 

Badger Mole Mrs 
Parris 
 

Year 4 8.30am 
3.05pm 

 Ash Mrs 
Hendrick 
Mrs 
Evans 
 

EYS 8.40am  
3.00pm 

Otter  Fox Mr 
Hallam 
 

Year 4 8.30am 
3.05pm 

Ash Chestnut Mrs 
Keates 
 

Year 1 8.30am 
3.00pm 
 

Mole Lewes Mr 
Carton 
 

Year 5 8.30am 
3.05pm 

Oak Maple Mrs 
Martin 

 

Year 1 
 

8.30am 
3.00pm 
 

Fox  Amberley Miss 
Joice 
 

Year 5 8.30am 
3.05pm 

Maple Cherry Mrs 
Hills 
 

Year 2 8.30am 
3.00pm 

Amberley Bramber Mrs 
Cornell 

Year 6 8.30am 
3.05pm 

Chestnut Willow Miss 
Haywood 

 

Year 2 8.30am 
3.00pm 

Lewes Arundel Mrs 
Neylon 
 

Year 6 8.30am 
3.05pm 

Cherry  Badger Miss 
Selley 

Year 3 8.30am 
3.05pm 

The start of the school day is 8.40am.  Children in Years 1 – 6 can 
come in to school from 8.30am.  All children MUST be in school 
by 8.40am or they will be late. Willow  Otter Miss 

Norcross 

 

Year 3 8.30am 
3.05pm 

 
Please note that the start and end of times for each year group are remaining the same for 2022-2023 

Planning Preparation and Assessment (PPA) 
Teachers PPA time will be the same from September 
2024.  Each fortnight your child will have an enrichment 
day led by Mrs Myles and Mrs Gibbs.  The focus will be PE 
and art. 



 

  

  
 
 
 
 

 
 
  

 

REMAINING INSET Days 
May I remind you that the 
school is closed for staff training 
on:-  
Monday 22nd July 2024 
Tuesday 23rd July 2024 
 

The last day of the summer term 
is Friday 19th July. 
 
Known INSET days for 2024-25 
Monday 2nd September 2024 
Monday 21st July 2025 
Tuesday 22nd July 2025 
 

 

Sports Days 
Children in the Infants enjoyed 

their sports morning today.   
 

Years 3 and 4 will have their sports 
day in the morning on Friday 21st 

June at 9.15am.  Years 5 and 6 will 
have their sports day Friday 21st 

June starting at 10.45am. 

Order your School Uniform Online 
ready for the Autumn Term 

Please order school uniform direct from 
our uniform supplier, Brigade ready for 
the start of the Autumn term.  During 
the summer holidays, you will be able to 
order uniform for home delivery before 
the start of the new term up to Friday 
26th July.  Please see the following 
website for more information. 

www.brigade.uk.com 
 

Staff 
At the end of this term we say goodbye to Mr Smith who is re-locating with his family and starts a new job in 
September at a new school.  We wish Mr Smith the very best wishes for the future and thank him for all he has done 
for the school community.   
We welcome new staff to the school, Miss Selley who will be a new Class Teacher starting in September.  We also 
welcome two new staff into the Tomlin Centre, Mr Shelton and Miss Marshall and Miss Poulsom as a Learning 
Support Assistant. 

http://www.brigade.uk.com/


 
 

 

Sun Safety 
Please remember to apply sun 

cream to your child as 
necessary and send them in 

with a hat and plenty to drink. 
We are fortunate to have lots 

of shade in our school 
grounds, and the children have 
access to water at all times in 

the classroom.  

PTA NEWS 

We kindly ask for donations towards our 
Summer Fair on Saturday 6th July. 
Year R, Year 1, and Year 2: Hamper 
Donations 
We are seeking a variety of items to fill 
hampers that will be given away as raffle 
prizes. Suggested items include non-
perishable food, toiletries, small toys, and 
other gift-worthy items. 
Year 3 and Year 4: Jazzy Jars 
Please fill a jar with goodies such as 
sweets, small toys, stationery, or any fun 
items that children would love to win. 
These jazzy jars will be featured at our 
popular Jazzy Jar stall. 
Year 5 and Year 6: Barrel of Booze 
Donations 
We are requesting donations of alcoholic 
beverages for our "Barrel of Booze" raffle 
prize. These can include bottles of wine, 
spirits, or other alcoholic drinks. 
 
Donations can be brought to the school 
office by Friday 28th June. 
 



 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 
 

Wednesday 19th June Year 6 to Swanbourne Lake, Arundel (further details to follow) 
Thursday 20th June Infants Sports morning 9.30am 
Friday 21st June Years 3 and 4 Sports morning 9.15am 
Friday 21st June Years 5 and 6 Sports morning 10.45am 
Monday 24th June - Friday 28th June Year 6 Residential Visit to Cobnor 
Saturday 29th June St Margaret’s Fun Day at Fletchers Field 
Wednesday 3rd July Transition Day 
Thursday 4th July Year 6 Leavers’ Service at Lancing College (further details to follow) 
Saturday 6th July PTA School Fair 11.00am – 2.00pm 
Tuesday 9th July Legacy Games at The Angmering School for all children in Years 3 and 4 (see previous letter) 
Thursday 11th July Years 1 and 3 Beach Day Littlehampton (further details to follow) 
Thursday 11th July Year 4 music concerts during the afternoon (further details to follow) 
Friday 12th July Rocksteady concert during the afternoon (parents/carers of participating children invited) 
Wednesday 17th July – Pyjama day in school.   All children can wear their own bedtime clothes to school for the 
day 
Friday 19th July Last day of term 
Monday 2nd September – INSET DAY 
Tuesday 3rd September – First day back after the summer holidays 
 
 
 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mike Jee 
Headteacher 

 

School Council 
The School Council decided that they would like to do something to help the local community so voted to raise 
money for Worthing Hospital’s Children’s Department. John Price from Worthing Hospital will be coming to talk 
to the children about what to expect if they ever have to go into hospital and what the money we raise would go 
towards. 
  
 They children have decided that they would like to raise money by having a stall at the Summer Fete on Saturday 
6th July. They will be selling a range of items which they will make themselves plus any second hand books or 
cuddy toys. Please could you send in any good quality second hand books or cuddy toys from Monday 1st July. 
  
The school will also be having a Pyjama day on Wednesday 17th July where pupils can wear their own bedtime 
clothes to school for the day and have a video afternoon. This is to remind the children how lucky they are to be 
able to wear normal clothes and run around at school where as some children are too ill to be able to do this. We 
kindly ask each child to bring £1 in to go towards Worthing Children’s Department. 
  
Thank you for your support, 
The School Council and Mrs Bray  

 


